
Hello again!  

 

I forgot to mention that the Pro Novice handlers meeting will be held at 7:30am with hopes 

of first run being on the field by 8am.  

Best,  

Sarah  

 

 

On May 22, 2023, at 6:41 PM, Sarah Mullin <bass.mullin@gmail.com> wrote: 

 

 

Hello!  

 

I am writing to inform you that your entry was received and accepted for our June trial 

being held on 06/03/2023 & 06/04/2023. I have touched base with everyone via Text 

massage to confirm your camping status. If you responded, thank you! If you have not, 

please let me know asap just so we have an idea of numbers for parking purposes. The trial 

will be held at 1071 Perry Valley Rd, Liverpool, PA 17045. For those that attended last year's 

trial we are having everyone park in a different area as the seating area has also been 

relocated. I will have signs out that will direct you to the correct parking location.  

 

** If your GPS tells you to take Wildcat Trail, DO NOT TAKE IT! Once you are on Perry Valley 

Rd it will bring you right to our place.  

 

I am attaching the run orders for the weekend. Please note that there will be some 

adjustments made the day of the trials due to the set out and exhaust people also running 

in the trial. So flexibility is key to this event being successful. With that being said. I have a 

number of people who have offered to help with different aspects of the trial. I am attaching 

a "work list" as well so that you know where I will need your help. I did not assign specific 

times as everyone is running in the trial so we will have to cycle through as available. 

 

If you have any questions, please reach out to me directly @717.554.0371 call or text or via 

my email Bass.mullin@gmail.com 

 

Happy Herding,  

Sarah Mullin 
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